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HB 3075 and Measure 114 are unconstitutional vis-à-vis  violate the Second 

Amendment to the US Constitution, which reads: 

“A well regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of 

the people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed.” 

Repeat: “shall NOT be infringed”! 

 

Despite the Appeals Court action, Measure 114 is still making its way through the 

legal process, and ultimately will be irrevocably deemed unconstitutional. $5M has 

already been spent by the state of Oregon and much more will be spent and wasted 

on it and HB 3075 if it is enacted; precious TAXPAYER money that could've gone to 

worthy causes. 

 

HB 3075 will require a class you cannot get, to ask for permit that will cost a lot of 

money and take months to receive even if you could get the class, and just gives you 

the opportunity to start the entire process over again when you get to the gun store. 

HB 3075 will also make you a criminal for possessing ammo magazines over 10 

rounds unless you can prove you got them before Dec. 2022, which is of course, 

impossible or at best, burdensome. ...and even then, you cannot leave your house 

with them. 

HB 3075 is unacceptable and an abuse of power. Making it harder for law-abiding 

citizens to exercise a right will do nothing to prevent gun crimes! We are not the ones 

committing gun crimes. 

 

 “A right delayed is a right denied.” Martin Luther King, Jr. 
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Kim A Foster 
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